
ANDANTE is now also present on Facebook and we would be happy if you share and "like" our page.

Next year, with our Study Days, the General Assembly, with new elections, will take place in Riga from 1 to 6

June 2022. Already we are asking you to think about whom you would like to send from your organisation to the

Coordinating Committee of Andante. 

Dear Women of the Member Organisations, dear Participants of our Study Days,

 

Time moves on and with it, unfortunately, the limitations imposed by the ongoing pandemic that continues to

dominate our daily lives and, above all, limits our opportunities to travel. So instead of the planned study days in Riga,

we cordially invite you to our online study days on 02 and 03 July 2021. 

The subject is: 

Our Voice, Our Life, Our Future -

Empowerment of women and women's organisations

 

On Friday, 2 July 2021, we will meet from 14:00 to 19:00 and on Saturday, 3 July 2021, from 10:00 to 16:00 Central

European Time, so one hour earlier in the UK, and one hour later in Eastern European countries.

At the moment, the CoCoA members are busy working on this new format of the event and will be sending you our

revised programme, coordinated with the speakers, as soon as possible. 

We hope that you will join us and would be grateful if you would pass on this revised information. 

Two more pieces of news we should like to share with you today:

We look forward to keeping in touch with you!

We wish you all a good start to Spring and that you stay healthy. 

On behalf of the CoCoA we send you our warmest greetings,

Vroni Peterhans-Suter und Sabine Slawik

MARCH 2021 ,  ANDANTE  NEWS

x r fgy j s rhyn_______


